
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAXTON & MOORHOUSE PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk: Catherine Wilson 

E-mail - laxtonparishclerk@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

COVID 19 – Note for public – Meeting arrangements 
 

The public are asked to note that, at least until 21 June 2021, the Rule of 6 applies to all parish council 

and parish meetings. Attendance in person is not, therefore, possible. The public is encouraged to submit 

any questions and make any representations to the clerk by email or attend by Zoom. Please email the 

clerk for a Zoom link. Thank you for your understanding at this time of continuing legal restrictions. Both 

the Annual Parish Meeting and parish council annual meeting will both take place on 25 May 2021 in the 

Visitor Centre but to be attended in person by councillors only. 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Wilson       18 May 2021  
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